
3/12/2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Covid update 

 

Firstly, we would like to wish everyone isolating at home a speedy recovery. Thank 

you for your cooperation and understanding during this term.   

 

This week, we have seen a steady decline in the numbers of children isolating which 

is encouraging news. We must not however become complacent and continue with 

the reasonable measures in place, as we are still receiving confirmed Covid positive 

PCR results each day. In total, so far since mid-November we have recorded over 80 

Covid positive PCR cases.  

 

Notts Public Health Team and Governors have been supportive of St Peter’s 

throughout this local outbreak commending our proactive measures. Thank you to 

parents for following guidance and to those going beyond to be the safest we can 

be for both children and staff in school. 

 

KS2 Christmas Carols 

 

On Thursday 16th December we were planning to have our Junior 

Christmas Carols in church, however with the Covid situation we feel it 

would be wise to hold this event outdoors.  

  

We have received permission to use the front of the Sports Pavilion as a 

'stage' for our choir and the paved area for our KS2 children.  

 

The plan (weather dependent!) is to hold a 10am performance and a 6pm 

performance with parents standing on the field to watch. Each performance will be 

approximately 30 minutes. For the 6pm performance, we have access to outside 

lighting rigs.  

   

Children and families from Early Years and KS1 are also very welcome to join us to 

watch the 6pm performance. We look forward to finishing this term on a high festive 

note! 

  

Further information and a reply form for the performances will be sent out shortly. 

  

Take Care, 

Mr. Tomlinson   
 


